
Meeting at Delizia’s:  November 11, 2018 called to order by Pat LeStrange at 2:05 pm 

Pat Thanked Steve Schmidt for hosting. 

Rob Sabino: Asked for a moment of silence for Veteran’s Day and lead Pledge of Allegiance 

Guest and Potential Member Mark Santamaro from Wyckoff (owns a ’55 T-B and a ’64 T-B) 

Meeting turned over to Toni Sabino: Wished all November Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Minutes from the previous meeting were read and accepted. 

Steve Handy gave the Treasurer’s Report and accepted. 

CTCI – Meeting planned for Jan. 11-12 in Missouri – email from Joanne Seiler was read  

Regarding volunteer positions available for CTCI and CTCI Region 1 potential candidates 

Joanne Seiler’s term is up in 2019 and she would be happy to go over the position if anyone 

is interested in running for 2020. 

Lucille Chabala reported on sunshine: 

Dominik Tucci’s card was mailed to the funeral home and they will arrange to have it given to 

his daughter. 

Card to Dot Hyde 

Card to Wendy Meehan with notes from the club being prepared at this meeting. 

Pat thanked Lucille Chabala and her daughter Julieanne for the wonderful Fall Cruise.  

Host Fee of $40.00 to Julianne “free ride” for planning. 

Lois Martin: No Correspondence 

Paul Schroll: Newsletter nothing to report get any news items in. 

Meeting turned back to Pat: 

Update on website has been done. 

Joanne will be adding pictures from the Fall Cruise. 

Arlene Kubat had reported that she was having a problem getting onto the members’ area 

of the website. Pat asked if anyone else had any difficulty. No one replied. 

Facebook – Joanne has added some pictures from the Fall Cruise. 

Paul Adamoff updated membership recruiting: Car and Coffee at Muller Park: 

Woman wants to join our club and is looking to purchase a “pink” T-B, also 

Mark who is attending the meeting has been given an application to join. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Christmas Party money is due by Nov. 18, 2018. If you pay for two people your dues would be  

paid in full for the year. If you pay for one person half your dues would be paid. 

Arlene has worked very hard on this event. We will have a professional DJ – Pat is stepping 

down to enjoy the venue. Steve Handy is collecting the payments (25 people have paid) 

Donation $1000.00 was sent to Flagstaff for the Regional and we received a thank you 

note advising they have 100 registrations and our donation will help to have a fabulous venue. 

Signed by N. Masa Mann (ACTC). 

Received correspondence from Knoxville club/Bill Long asking what they should do with the 

money they made we advised  that we use it for our membership and possible charity donation. 

Don and Linda asked about doing a collection of items for the Serving Military and Vets. 

They will look into it and report back. 

Paul Adamoff had looked into alternate meeting place:  Maple Valley Diner, Route 46, Clifton 

(previous the Hearth) we would have ½ the diner (BYBO?) Pat is talking to the owner. 

A group of members will be going on Friday night November 16 to check it out. 

Pat advised that house meetings can be done but, members with smaller houses would be a 

challenge to conduct a meeting. 

Lucille: Reported that the Sweetheart Brunch cannot be held at the Bethwood. 

Alternates she has looked into the Essex House, Tara Hilton, Perona Farms, McClun Boathouse 



and the Manor. 

Sweetheart Brunch: February 17, 2019: Everyone agreed The Manor would be the best choice. 

$60 pp includes tax and gratuities. Board meeting to be held in January and it will be discussed  

if the club should subsidize this event. Lucille will book with the Manor (2 hour limit). 

NEW BUSINESS: 

CTCI outsourcing: Attacha? Pat showed the NEW Early Bird 

Tom Mirros’ car was on the front cover and Al Robinson on the back cover 

Lois advised about an email that has been received to chapters and pre-registered individuals  

with a packet of information on the Arizona Regional.  Linda Antenucci made copies of the 

packet and Lois handed them out.  Register early seen the main hotel is filling up and the 

Awards Banquet there is limited seating in the main room with an overflow room 

Harold’s Deli has been moved to April, 2019 to be able to accommodate our snowbird members 

Toni Sabino will advise the date and coordinate with the Szuras’ meeting. 

Pat had advised that he has been asked to assist someone who has inherited some cars. 

Rich Martin is a great asset to our membership and Rich advised that normally a group of guys  

go to look at cars. 

Walter Strohmaier advised that he wished he had knew Rich when he was getting his car, 

it was a piece of “crap” and he put an enormous amount of money into it that he would not 

be able to recoup. 

Gene Szura advised it is possible to rebuild a car like he did in 1970; Pat advised people now 

 are older and are normally looking for a car that has been done already. 

Pat reported that Phil Guidone had tried to put a deal to go to Arizona again for the Barrett  

Jackson auction.  Bill Jessie advised the hotel is Tapatio Cliffs Hilton room rate $267.00 per 

Night (Jan. 16 to 20) – Flights were $417.00 

No Meeting Scheduled for December instead we will have over Christmas Party December 1st, 

Toys for Tots (unwrapped) to be collected, Secret Santa for boys or girls $25.00 value. 

 

Lorraine Cirinelli reported a Sock Hop (non-club event): At the BrownStone on June 8th, 2019: 

Limit 400 people round tables entertainer: Anthony Duke (22 years old) $50.00 pp: 

Call Arlene (Anthony’s cousin): 973-876-5923 to order tickets mention Lorraine’s name 

A flyer will be in our club newsletter 

Update on Alec Johnstone: currently in Care 1 – awaiting approval to be admitted to the 

Veteran’s facility in Paramus. Possibly we can have a cruise night there. 

Susan updated on the Calendars that they will be available for the Christmas Party. Pat advised 

he has seen the Prototype and its very nice. 

Linda Antenucci advised that previous Marine from last year has been transferred to California. 

She will see if someone else would be available to collect our toys (possibly someone through  

Lead East). 

Donna Jessie has brought in some car books if anyone wants one. 

Adjourned at 3:10 pm 

Paul Schroll won the 50/50 


